
Good morning,  
 
I am content that the newly proposed access route removes the need for visitors to the site having 
to drive through the working farm and therefore I will not object to the new proposals.  
 
Whilst on site, I noted that the conditions relating to junction visibility and the provision of passing 
places which were attached to the previous consents for the wedding venue (20/00123/FUL & 
16/00336/FUL) have not been implemented. Therefore, I would stress that these conditions should 
either be enforced through the previous consents or included in the consent of the current 
application if the decision is overturned.  
 
Regards,  
 

Craig Johnston 

Roads Planning Officer 

Planning, Housing & Related Services 

Scottish Borders Council  

01835 826856 

craig.johnston@scotborders.gov.uk  

Web | Twitter | Facebook | Flickr | YouTube  

How are you playing #yourpart to help us keep the Borders thriving? 
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